
Hello, I am writing to you to implore you to vote yes on this legislation. I believe it is a common sense 
proposal that will essentially codify what is the normative mode of operation for bicyclists traversing our 
city streets. If motorists had to stick their foot out the door at every stop to gain momentum to get 
through the intersection, I believe this would have become law a long time ago. Thanks for taking the 
time to read my thoughts. 
De Henderson 
2500 SE 48th Ave 
Portland, Or 97206 
 


